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PR#428 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

Temporary Closure of the Ministry of Education 
Headquarters 

 

Belmopan. August 25, 2021. 4:00 p.m. 

The Ministry of Education, Culture, Science and Technology advises the 
public that its headquarters situated at the West Block Building, 
Independence Plaza, Belmopan, will be temporarily closed from 
Thursday, August 26, 2021, to Friday, August 27, 2021. 
 
The closure is necessary to facilitate the sanitization of the office and the 
testing of staff members for COVID-19.  
 
The ministry apologizes for any inconvenience this closure may cause 
and thanks the public for its cooperation and understanding. 
 
 
Ends  


